
Item 16 
Annual Parish Assembly Meeting 

Background 

Councillors will be aware that 6 electors requested an Annual Assembly meeting.  This was 

unable to be held in the Rose Theatre.  The electors booked the meeting room in St 

Augustines Church. 

The LGA 1972 states that the meeting room should be free of charge or at a reasonable 

cost. 

Mr Glenn Kirkham booked the church hall in his name and was charged and has paid the 

invoice for the hire for £30.00  

For Consideration 

Cllrs to consider payment to Mr G Kirkham for the £30 to reimburse the hire of the St 

Augustines Hall for the Annual Assembly Meeting. 


